

BEAMS

Bible Education and Missionary Service
P.O. Box 10200 • 15444 Duckworth Road • Gulfport, MS 39505-0200
Phone (228) 832-1096 • Fax (228) 832-1695

Rene' J. Freret, D.D. President

Phone (228) 832-1096

July, 2020, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

I pray that my letter finds each of you doing well. I hope you are being careful in going away from your homes. It is so hard to believe that we are having to deal with this virus. So many people have died from it. We surely need to stay close to God.

As many of you know, the cataract surgery on my right eye went very well. The more recent surgery on my left eye had the complication of Rene' & Freda Freret corneal edema, causing me, at first, to be unable to see out of that eye. With frequent visits to my doctor and treatment, I am gradually regaining my vision. The doctor said that it may take up to three months. My eyesight is still not clear; but, praise the Lord, it is much better than it was. Each day brings a small bit of improvement. Thank you so much for your prayers.



Missionary to the Philippines Visits BEAMS

Recently, we had a visit from Bro. & Sis. Dennis Ebert at the home office. He has a tremendous ministry in Manilla. This ministry has established four Bible colleges and organized over 300 churches. As a BEAMS representative, he has helped us to supply thousands of BEAMS Bibles to missionaries and national pastors all over the Philippines. It was a joy to visit with him and his wife.

Come and Visit the Biblical Heritage Exhibit at BEAMS

While your children are out of school, why not plan a visit to BEAMS to visit the Biblical Heritage Exhibit? They will learn a lot about the Bible: 1. Who gave Moses the first written copy of the Ten Commandments? 2. Who was the first person to translate the Bible into English? 3. From what language did he translate it? 4. Who was burned at the stake because he translated the Bible into English? 5. How did the Bible play a part in the Pilgrims coming to America? To set an appointment to see the exhibit, call Bro. Scott at 228-832-1096.

Thank You

Freda and I would like to thank each individual, church and pastor for your faithful prayers and support for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,

Levie & Freres

René and Freda Freret